
 

 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 
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Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

Celebrating 60 years—we value your business!  

 

Westmeath & LaPasse Getting a Makeover 

 

If one were to drive through Westmeath these days, two new black cast iron benches 
have enriched the main street of the village. Provided and installed at each end of town 
(The United Church and Kenny’s Store properties), their bright appearance was further 
augmented by a flower bed. 

The flower boxes  were a significant project of Blain Sack’s, member of the Westmeath 
&   District Recreation Association (WDRA). He sourced new pine/cedar planter boxes          
handcrafted by Josh Felhaber of Killaloe. 

In addition to a flower box at the benches, there are two more at the entrance of    
Westmeath Community Hall and another around the corner at the entrance to the ice 
arena and the sixth one at the boat launch. 

In LaPasse a bench and flower box were located at the entrance to the town hall and 
the boat launch, again giving an enhanced look to the main road. 

The WDRA paid for and own the new pine/cedar planter boxes, which will be used for 
years to come.  WWR paid for the lovely flowers from their Streetscaping budget which 
were provided and arranged by Miriam Martin’s family business, Stonewell Farm 
Greenhouse on Bromley Line.  

There are other improvements ongoing in Westmeath and a couple of others to come. 
The township property at Westmeath Road and Gore Line is being landscaped for the 
new location of the Cenotaph later this summer. This main intersection in the village of 
Westmeath will provide more visibility and interest than before. It too will have a       
polished look: new signage, benches, flower boxes and a setting conducive to stopping 
just to sit and relax. 

The cenotaph known as the Westmeath Veteran’s Park was situated across the road 
from the Fire Hall.  It was part of a project to commemorate 50 years of the end of 
WWII. The inauguration was on August 9th, 1997.                                                       
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ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN 
YOU COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE, 

PLEASE CONTACT LYNN OR HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

  ELECTRONIC VERSION OF WDRA NEWSLETTER 

If you are interested in receiving the WDRA newsletter          

electronically, please send  

a message to wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

FOR HALL BOOKINGS 

Please call  

Marg Gervais     

613-587-4838 

  Westmeath/LaPasse Makeover cont’d 

 

The evacuated property where the cenotaph was located is designated to be the site of 
a new Pavilion/Rest Station for use by the entire community. It will be ideal for         
meetings, events, games and a stopover for cyclists. The Tour de Whitewater has    
designated the profits from the three cycling events as well as further events to this   
project. The open-air building is completely designed by its Project Manager Abby     
Bertrand. It will be constructed when funds are sufficient. Application grants have been 
submitted to help reach the goal. 

And for those who are out for a stroll or passing through, there is a fully equipped Porta 
Potti installed for your convenience until the end of summer, compliments of the Tour de 
Whitewater Committee. Also, a picnic table bench nearby to take a break. 

Another project being spearheaded is by Michael La Grotta, Recreation Manager of the 
WDRA, for an upgrade of our WIFI capability and is within reach. 

These projects coinciding with coming out of the Covid-19 lockdown is another breath 

of fresh air . 

Communicating with your Cats 

Once you find out how to use cat language, you’ll be amazed at what you’ve been              

missing. Here are some ideas on how to talk to your cat: 

A good communicator means being a good listener first and foremost. Get to know your cat’s 

body   language. Observe his reactions to different stimuli. What does his body look like when 

he’s staring out the window at a bird or a squirrel?  

Cats often greet each other by touching noses. You can replicate this by, curling your index    

finger into a shape sort of like a cat nose, and slowly extending your arm. By doing this, it 

makes sense in cat language.  

Cats have sensitive hearing, so if you bellow at your cat like a drill sergeant or greet him with 

the kind of overly enthusiastic greeting common to kids and dog people, he’ll run off.  

Each cat has his own dialect, so to speak. The best way to learn how to talk to your cat is to              

observe  his cat language carefully. Every little gesture and look speaks volumes, and with 

enough experience, you’ll find yourself understanding cat language better than you ever        

imagined.  

I’ve found that when my cats eyes go wide it means they’re in a playful mood. When serious, 

the eyes are slits. 

I talk to my cats using key words constantly and they know many. It doesn’t take them long    

either. Whenever some exciting activity is going to happen, I start off by saying “who wants…” 

as in “who wants some treats?”, “who “who wants to play with the ball?”, etc. always in an over-

ly excited and      enticing voice. They get very alert over the words “who wants”. Sometimes 

they’ll come running from another room. So I recommend always having key words to repeat 

often.  

Each and every cat has their own way of communicating. Even Peanut who has an unusual 

personality, and when he’s playing with me and another one of the two cats come, he’ll get    

upset as he wants to be the only cat in the household. But with a strong voice, a little scrap is 

resolved.  


